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Hello, 
 
This morning at about 9:30 am, Northern Aquatics began treatment for EWM in the 
northwest corner of the west basin and then treated the nook in the south end of the 
basin. Conditions are ideal because the lake is calm. It would be helpful to keep boat 
traffic in the west basin to a minimum to allow ProcellaCOR time to contact all the 
plants. I would recommend no swimming in the west basin for 24 hours. According to 
Dale Dressel, Northern Aquatics, lawn irrigation will not be affected by ProcellaCOR. 
However, a bit of caution may indicate no use of irrigation for 24 hours.  
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